
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support  this week and every week. Thank 
you for making sure your children are attending school every day and on time. 

Don’t forget it’s the Reception class value assembly at 2.40pm tomorrow—FRIDAY 
26th April! Reception class families are invited to attend from 2.30pm. 

WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY—MORNING—CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

A great week of 
learning with lots of 
fun and enjoyment. 
The children enjoyed 
meeting the 
“Smashlings” when 
they descended with 
their party tent! 

Our children at the 
St George’s Day parade—pictured below: 
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Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


